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We took the pledge to get rid of 
single use polystyrene! 



In the areas we live…

Suffolk county has banned the use of styrofoam in 2015 by requiring restaurants to limit their takeout 
containers to biodegradable materials. 

In 1988, Glen Cove banned all polystyrene foodware.

New York City had once passed a ban on styrofoam products in 2015, but its current status is an 
overturned ban. 



We took the action of sending an 
email to our representative. This 
is important because our leaders 
need to understand the harms of 
polystyrene and make a change.   



Currently styrofoam is being used in our cafeteria…

In our cafe, entitled “Cool Beans” members of the student 
body serve drinks in styrofoam cups on a daily basis. 

The problem with this is that during the combustion of 
styrofoam products, the National Bureau of Standards 

Center for Fire Research identified 57 chemicals that are 
deemed air pollutants and are released in this process. In 
addition, by volume, plastics, including styrofoam, take 
up 25 to 30 percent of all landfills that are beginning to 
cover the entire planet with nothing but garbage. The 
threat of styrene, the building block of polystyrene or 

styrofoam, is especially hazardous to the 90,000 factory 
workers that are exposed to it as it affects the central 

nervous system and is labeled a carcinogen by the 
Environmental Protection Agency and the International 

Agency for Cancer Research.



Please watch the video to see our hardwork  in making this poster!

https://youtu.be/prkVXfFfD78

https://youtu.be/prkVXfFfD78





